
 

Dear Madam, 

  I write to you as a member of the Porthmadog Fellowship of 

Reconciliation and in support of the petition calling on the National Assembly to 

establish a Peace Institute for Wales. Do we now, I wonder, have an opportunity to 

witness an end to the expenditure of billions of pounds on weapons, bombs and 

Trident, with that money spent instead on humanitarian, medical and educational 

services? 

 

Sincerely, 

Ifanwy Williams 
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